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EVEN MORE SAILINGS ADDED ON HORSESHOE BAY – LANGDALE ROUTE 
 
VICTORIA – BC Ferries announced today it’s adding even more weekday sailings on the Horseshoe 
Bay – Langdale route for the remainder of August.  Midday traffic is on the rise and with many people 
travelling outside the busy Fridays and Sundays, BC Ferries wants to make the customer experience as 
smooth as possible.    
 
 In addition to the summer schedule already published, BC Ferries is adding the following 
sailings on the Horseshoe Bay – Langdale route: 
  

• Mondays and Thursdays (August 10, 14, 17, 21, 24, 28, 31) 
10:05 a.m. departure from Langdale 
11:10 a.m. departure from Horseshoe Bay 

 
• Tuesday August 8 only 

12:30 p.m. departure from Langdale 
1:35 p.m. departure from Horseshoe Bay 

 
• Wednesdays (August 9, 16, 23, 30) 

12:30 p.m. departure from Langdale 
1:35 p.m. departure from Horseshoe Bay 

 
For full schedule details, visit bcferries.com.  For traffic updates on all routes follow @BCFerries 

on Twitter. 
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